
On behalf of the Board of Aerosonde
you are invited to visit us at the

Australian International Airshow 2005

Dates:  Tuesday 15 March to Friday 18 March 2005

Aerosonde is part of the Department of Industry,
Tourism and Resources (DITR) UAV Exhibit

(see attached maps for the location)

Between 10.00 am to 2.00 pm (Tuesday – Thursday)
Aerosonde will be conducting live maritime surveillance
over Port Phillip Bay with the imagery being shown real

time on the DITR stand.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Contact:  Kate Wright  03 9544 0866

This project is proudly supported by International Science Linkages
established under the Australian Government’s innovation statement Backing

Australia’s Ability


